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October 30, 2008 

Dear Customers 

Kosmek Ltd. 

Announcement of Sales Launching of New Speed Control Valve (Model BZL) 

 

To Whom It May Concern, wish you all the best in your business. 

Thank you very much for all the support to us. 

We hereby announce to start sales of new-type speed control valve (model BZL) which features easier fine flow 

adjustment in order to meet the customer’s demand. 

The former model BZ can be replaced by the new model BZL for sales. 

Thanks for your understanding that the sales of the former model BZ will end when the existing BZ stock runs out. 

Please do not hesitate to contact our sales person in case that the replacement by the new model BZL is difficult 

situation, or the former model BZ is necessary due to emergency. 

It will be much appreciated if you order our new model BZL speed control valve. 
Best regards 

Notes 

 

1. On modification of model indication  

Meter in type BZA0□0  ⇒  BZL0□00-A 

Meter out type BZB0□0  ⇒  BZL0□00-B 

 

2. On compatibility with regard to dimensions and installation 

All types are compatible with each other for installation. 

However, as the protrusion from the mounted cylinder surface is increased by 4.5mm,  

please take special care with regard to interference. 

           * max.C/D/E/max.H sizes are added. 

  * Refer to the catalogue for the details of specifications. 

 

3. Replacement time 

   The sales of the new type for replacement starts from October 30 2008. 

 

For details or unclear points, please refer to our catalogue, website (http://www.kosmek.co.jp), or contact our sales 

personnel.                                                                Thanks 


